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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT

1 August 2011

CHANGE OF COMPANY DETAILS

The Directors of Palace Resources Limited (“Palace” or “The Company”) advise that it has changed its telephone
number to the following;

Telephone
+61 8 9429 2900

All other details remain the same.

For further information please contact:
Mr Roland Berzins (Company Secretary)

Palace Resources Limited
Telphone: +61 8 9429 2900
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